
 

Ministry of Housing and Equality 

HM Government of Gibraltar  •  14 Governor’s Parade  •  Gibraltar GX11 1AA 

t +350 20066481 (Centrex 2364)    f +350 20042509 (Centrex 2368)    e equ&h@gibraltar.gov.gi    w gibraltar.gov.gi 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

No: 757/2017 

 

Date: 15th December 2017 

 

TheTheTheThe    RRRResidentsesidentsesidentsesidents    ofofofof    CharlesCharlesCharlesCharles    BruzonBruzonBruzonBruzon    HouseHouseHouseHouse    CelebrateCelebrateCelebrateCelebrate    TheirTheirTheirTheir    FirstFirstFirstFirst    ChristmasChristmasChristmasChristmas    inininin    

TTTTheirheirheirheir    NewNewNewNew    HHHHomesomesomesomes                    

The residents of Charles Bruzon House will be celebrating their first Christmas in their new homes 

this year.   

 

Earlier in the week, the committee members organised a Christmas dinner for all residents in the 

communal area and invited The Minister for Housing, the Honourable Samantha Sacramento MP 

and officials.  

  

Minister Sacramento said that she was absolutely delighted to once again meet all the tenants, and 

to see them so happy, settled in their new homes and enjoyed the wonderful atmosphere during the 

celebrations and thanked the committee for organising such a wonderful event. 

 

The Chairman of the committee said: “We would like to thank the Minister for attending our first 

Christmas function. We hope that this will be the first of many, in which she will always be most 

welcome. I take this opportunity to wish everyone a happy Christmas and a prosperous and suc-

cessful new year.” 
 


